
Join Havi Hall of Parents Place 
and a Hausner parent for an 

engaging discussion on: 

Social Media Safety & Security  
Cannot attend in person? We are 

streaming it via Blue Jeans Network. 
Email Smita: skolhatkar@hausner.com 

If you would like to be invited to the 
streaming. 

Mark your calendar for the last 
additional date and topic: 

March 18th:  4th and 5th grade parents about expectations in middle school 
developmental appropriateness; social media and gaming 

QUESTIONS? CONTACT SMITA KOLHATKAR SKOLHATKAR@HAUSNER.COM

12
FEBRUARY 

LIBRARY
8:30-9:45 A.M. 

mailto:skolhatkar@hausner.com
mailto:skolhatkar@hausner.com
mailto:skolhatkar@hausner.com
mailto:skolhatkar@hausner.com

